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Term 3  Week  7

P & C Meeting 
Tuesday 5 September

Bulahdelah Central School Transition Day 2
Thursday 7 September 

Kindergarten 2024: Teddy Bear Picnic
Tuesday 12 September

Rural Fire Brigade visit
Wednesday 13 September

What's On
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Your paragraph text

Greetings parents and community members.

I hope this newsletter finds you well. As we move closer

to the end of term, I’m excited to share some of the

wonderful events and achievements that have recently

occurred in our school community.

A big thank you to all the family members who attended

the Book Week Parade and Fair last Tuesday. Witnessing

our students confidently parade in their imaginative

costumes before the assembly was truly a sight to

behold. Their enthusiasm and creativity was for all to

see, reminding us once again of the magic that comes

from nurturing a love for literature. A special shout-out

goes to the tireless efforts of our staff, particularly Mrs.

Donnelly, for orchestrating this wonderful event. The P

and C also played an important role, ensuring that the

day was complete with a delightful afternoon tea. Your

support is deeply appreciated.

I’m excited to announce the achievements of our 3-6

students in the 'Tell me a story' writing and illustration

competition. The awards ceremony held in Tuncurry last

Friday was a proud moment for our school and its

students. Congratulations to all who participated, for

your efforts have not only brought recognition to our

school but have also inspired us with your talents.

Hats off to Brock Griffis, who represented our school at

the recent Soccer gala day in Wingham. This event was a

great example of our small school unity, as students

from Bungwahl, Krambach and Coolongolook schools

came together to form a combined team. A great day

was had by all students with wonderful sportsmanship

and friendship displayed.

Our P&C continues to work hard for our school and its

students. The latest fundraising initiative has families

rolling up their sleeves to sell delicious cookie dough

containers, with the proceeds contributing to fantastic

prizes for our students. Not a lot of time remaining, so

let's rally together to make this fundraiser a resounding

success. 

Our thanks goes to Eden and Lennox’s mum, Jules
Brenton, who has taken on the role of treasurer,
succeeding Kelly Ede. Both of you deserve our
sincere appreciation for your commitment to our
school.

As we approach the final three weeks of term, we
would like to inform you that Mr. Martyn will be
taking leave. During this time, Mrs. Donnelly and I will
be looking after classroom learning. We extend our
warmest wishes to Mr. Martyn and eagerly anticipate
his return.
With each passing day, we are reminded of the
strength of our community and the potential that lies
within our students. Thank you for your unwavering
support, and may the coming weeks be filled with our
shared accomplishments.

Mr Jason Tindall
Teaching Principal



In the Classroom
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Numeracy awards
Kaylee for working independently.

Charlette for great work in finding

the area of objects around the

school.

Literacy awards
Lennox for persistence with

reading.

Eden for improved use of

punctuation in her writing.

SHAE
C O N G R A T U L A T I O N S  

Library Borrowing
Tuesday @ 11am
Please remember your library bag






